
LIPPC Minutes of March 22, 2018 Meeting 
 

Diane Caracciolo opened the meeting at 5:30 pm. 

 

Attending were (incl. vol. hours) Diane Caracciolo (15),  Marty Prox (16) 

Lou Olmsted (3) Sue Hamlin (3), Doug Faille (3), Steve Lewis (3), Ed 

Poliquin (2), Tim Cyr (1) 

 

Absent: Anna Römer, Wes Huntress, Gene Spender, Dave Mills, Jay Hunter 

(2)    

 

Secretary’s report:  January minutes accepted as read. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  Diane  reported the Town Meeting approved $40,000 

as requested.  An additional $400 in donations were received. 

 

 

Standing Committee Reports: 

 

CBI:  Marty Prox Presented a brief summary of the proceedings of the 

Milfoil Summit.  Pointed to the CBI programs throughout the state for 

their contribution in making Maine the lowest in the nation in 

waterbody invasives. 

 

 

Marketing & Fundraising:  No report.  Some discussion regarding 

Lovell Old Home Days participation and our table at the Historical 

Society Summer Fair. 

 

Communication & Liaison:  No report. 

 

Cushman Pond :  Doug Faille also attended the March 2nd Milfoil 

Summit.  No additional activity until ice is out.  Selectmen are to open 

bids for diving on Cushmen next week. 

 

Education & Awareness:  – Sue Hamlin reported Sen. Lisa Keim was 

unable to make our March meeting but still expressed an interest in 

attending a future session.  She also showed willingness to help 

regarding public service announcements discussed in our February 



meeting.    Sue also listed some possible activities for Lovell Old 

Home Days and the Historical Society Fair. 

 

                         ^   

Stewardship:  No report. 

 

New Members & Nominating – No report 

 

Surveyors: - Tim Cyr.  -  Looking for two additional volunteers to 

complete the roster of Surveyors.   Tim will attend the Invasives 

Roundtable. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 6:15 pm. 

 

Next meeting:  April 26, 2018, 5:30 pm at Charlotte Hobbs Library 

 

 

Lou Olmsted - Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 


